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HoMe Run 
for the Arts

MONDAY, AUGUST 5TH
On August 5, the Greenville Drive will host Home Run 
for the Arts during the game against the Greensboro 
Grasshoppers. Home Run for the Arts is an event to 

promote and create awareness of MAC’s programs and 
services, including Greenville Open Studios.  There will 
be arts-related videos playing on the Jumbotron as well 

as four visual artists painting throughout the game.  

http://www.greenvillearts.com/

